Rachel Tibbetts

From: Martin Greenwood [

Sent: 13 August 2020 09:42
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 20/01891/F

Good Morning,

| have already sent in an objection to this proposed building. However, my attention has been drawn to my previous
objection on 23 August 2010 addressed to Ms Laura Bailey. | would like to draw your attention to it as it was a more
comprehensive objection and referred to a clear and thorough judgement by Stephanie Chivers. This seemed to
settle the matter conclusively and | would be grateful if you would have another look at it.

Sincerely

Martin Greenwood
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